
Headteacher’s message… 

In this newsletter, I will hand over to the teachers who have some messages for the children.  I would also like to take this 
opportunity to wish Miss Dunn lots of luck as she starts her maternity leave. And for those of you celebrating this        
weekend, I would like to wish you a happy and fulfilling Eid.  

Mrs Atherton.  
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Nursery 

A little message for our beautiful Nursery children. We miss your   
contagious little smiles, the sound of your laughter and the positive 
energy you bring to Heathfield. We hope you are having fun spending 
time with your families and keeping safe. Don’t forget to have a look at 
Tapestry where your teachers have been reading some of your      
favourite stories for you. We hope we can reunite soon, to have lots of 
fun  together and make more precious memories.  

Love from,  

Mrs Patel and Mrs Hussain. 

Reception 

Hi Reception, we are missing you a lot and cannot wait to see you very 

soon! We hope you are looking after yourselves and keeping busy with 

exercise and learning. We have enjoyed looking at all the lovely  activities 

you have been sharing on Tapestry. Don't forget to join in with story time 

with the teachers on Tapestry and continue to share what 

you have been up to on    Tapestry.  

We hope to see you soon,  

Reception Staff  

Year One 

Hi Year 1! Mrs Pilbin, Mrs Begum, 
Mrs Bi and Mrs Kumari all say a huge 
HELLO! to all of you. We have loved 

chatting to you on the phone and 
can’t wait to see your smiling faces 

again soon.  
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Year Two 

Hello our wonderful Year 2, not a day has gone by 

where we have not thought about you and your fami-

lies. We miss your little faces, your smiles, your 

stories and most of all your laughter. We wish you all 

well and look forward to being together again with 

you—very soon. Keep smiling Year 2—Can we do 

this? Yes we can!  

Best wishes from Ms Rajput, Miss Elahi, Mrs   Dhan-

jal and Mrs Khatun. 

Year Three 

Hello Year 3,  
We are all missing you. Though we are loving 
seeing what you are getting up to at home and all 
your amazing home learning on Class Dojo. It 
puts a massive smile on our faces everyday. We 
are all having a go at the Heathfield Challenge. 
Mrs Sodagar has learnt to ride a Flicker Scooter, 
which is super impressive, and Ms McInerney is 
learning to use water colours. What have you 
challenged yourself to learn to do? We can’t wait 
to find out.  
Love, Miss Dunn, Mrs Ravat, Mrs Sodagar and Ms 
McInerney. 

Year Four 

Hi guys, Mr Cooke, Mrs Hanif and Mrs 

Kaur here, we are all very sorry about the 

lack of time at school, however we hope you 

are having fun and learning in your own 

way. Please feel free to get in touch and 

message us when ever you like. We are    

getting brilliant messages, pictures and work 

- we are loving seeing your hard work, thank 

you.  

Your Year 4 team. 

Year Five 

Hello children we hope that you and your   
families are safe and keeping well. We wanted 
to let you know that you have all been super 
stars during this difficult pandemic time and 
we appreciate the learning and tasks that you 
have been doing through dojo. Don’t forget to 
read - remember this can be anything as long 
as you are reading something and gaining 
pleasure from it. Please make sure that you 
have fun and relax as well as working, we hope 
to see you very soon.  
The Year Five team. 

Year Six 

Hi Year 6, as you all know, last week we would’ve 
been sitting our SATs papers and putting all our 
hard work and dedication into it. But things didn’t 
turn out as we had hoped. Both, myself and 
Ms Wagenfuhrer miss each and every one of you. 
We cannot wait to see you again and bid you a 
proper and well-deserved farewell before you 
start your secondary school journey.  Stay strong, 
stay safe and remember to keep yourselves busy 
and active.  

Take care, Mr Mazhar and Ms Wagenfuhrer. 


